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NISSAN/nismo teams adopt BBS wheels 
to win back the title in the Super GT GT500 class 
Vehicle with new wheel configuration unveiled at 2017 NISSAN/nismo Motor Sports Activities Presentation 

   The NISSAN Motul Autech GT-R which bears the traditional NISSAN ace number 23, races in the Super GT 
– GT500 class, which is the pinnacle of Japanese motor sports. In 2017, BBS Japan will provide this vehicle 
with BBS forged aluminum alloy wheels. This, in addition to the Mola S Road Craftsports GT-R supply 
continuing from last year, will enable year-long competition via two-team supply from a total of four 
NISSAN/nismo teams competing for the title. 
   On stage at the 2017 NISSAN/nismo Motor Sports Activities Presentation, NISSAN team coach Toshikazu 
Tanaka mentioned that “The GT500 has an obligation to feed back technology to the commercial car 
market.” In the same way, the performance and reliability of our wheels required for the extreme 
conditions of racing is incorporated into products for the commercial market, which has resulted in the 
popular RI-A single-piece aluminum forged wheel with the same design as the racing wheel. 

BBS RI-A 


